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Congratulations to Ms. Urfey  

on her Retirement!!  

A Message from Our Principals... 

With the school year quickly coming to a close, I 
would like to take this opportunity to express my 
sincere appreciation to all students, staff, 
volunteers and family members for working 
together to make Allan A. Greenleaf a wonderful 
place for students to learn! 
  
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the 
entire staff for their support and commitment to 
our students throughout the year. The curriculum 
and support provided to students has been of the 
highest quality and all staff have worked tirelessly 
to create and maintain an engaging learning 
environment in their classrooms. 
  
To our Volunteers (School Council, classrooms and 
trips, special events, etc.) I would like to extend a 
hearty “thank you” for all that you have done to 
make Allan A. Greenleaf thrive. 
  
To our students and family members, thank you for 
a wonderful year.  Students can learn best in an 
environment where school and families work in 
true partnership, and we have wonderful 
partnerships at Greenleaf.  Have a restful and 
enjoyable summer break! 
  
 To our Grade 8’s, congratulations on your 
Commencemnt and completing your elementary 
career.  Best wishes for success in Secondary 
School! 

Greenleaf will see some changes for next 
year.  From a staffing standpoint, we will be 
saying good-bye to some staff, while welcoming 
others. We are saying farewell to Ms. Crechiola, 
Ms. Greco, Mrs. Tirimacco, and Mrs. Hyrcenko 
who will be teaching at new locations next 
year.  You will be missed and thank you for all 
that you have done for our school 
community!  We are also wishing Ms. Urfey all 
the best, as she will be retiring and beginning the 
next chapter in life.  Thank you for all of your 
contributions to our school and we wish you all 
the very best! Joining our staff will be; Mr. 
Hewitson (Gr. 5/6), Ms. Metni (Gr. 2/French), 
Mrs. Leroy (gr. 3), and Mrs. Akamphuber (Gr. 
8).  Welcome to our Greenleaf family! 
  
Elementary Class Placement Communication  
Throughout HWDSB, information about stu-
dents’ class placements will be shared the week 
before school begins starting on August 28, 2023 
via the Parent Portal. Families may also call the 
school during this week for information. 
 
Once again, thank you for a wonderful school 
year.  I’m wishing each of you a restful and 
enjoyable holiday, full of health and time spent 
with the people most important to you.  See you 
in September! 
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